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SPGL Announcement 

New Regulatory Consulting & Compliance Division 
 

Dear All, 
 

I hope you are keeping well. 
 
I am delighted to announce the launch of SPGL’s new Regulatory Consulting & Compliance 
Division and the appointment of Dr. Layal Lutfi as its new Director. 
 
This new division will be dedicated to providing exceptional GCP, GLP, GcLP, CSC and GVP 
services, amongst others, to our esteemed clients in the UK, Europe, and MENA region. 
 
With a PhD in Forensic Toxicology, and an impressive 22-year background in GxP Quality 
Assurance, Dr. Lutfi brings unparalleled expertise to lead this division. Her outstanding track 
record of delivering successful outcomes will undoubtedly bolster our regulatory consulting 
and compliance capabilities, further solidifying our commitment to excellence. Layal 
previously worked for Adamas Consulting as an Executive Principal Consultant managing a 
portfolio of regulatory audits and consultancy work for Bio-Pharmaceutical companies 
worldwide. 
 
As the Director, Dr. Lutfi will assume responsibility for overseeing sales, marketing, 
operations, and overall division management. Her leadership and industry expertise will drive 
the division's success and ensure seamless service delivery.  (Click link to learn more about 
our new services: https://www.spgl.eu/services/regulatory-consulting-compliance). 
 
Please join me in congratulating Layal in her new role and wishing her every success. 

Kind regards, 

Wael Allan 
Chairman 
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